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August 27, 2019 
 

Tanowa Troupe 
Docketing Division Chief 
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
180 East Broad Street 
Columbus Ohio  43215-3793 
 

 
Re: In the Matter of the Application of Ohio Power 

Company to Adjust the Economic Development Rider 
Rate, Case No. 19-1537-EL-RDR 

 
 
Dear Ms. Troupe: 
 
On August 1, 2019, Ohio Power Company (AEP Ohio) filed an Application to 
commence this proceeding.  Earlier today, I submitted an Amended Application to 
correct several errors in the original Application.  Unfortunately, one additional 
error was included in the Amended Application: in Paragraph 5, the reference to the 
proposed EDR rate should have been 1.35371% (instead of the rate listed of 
1.35795%).  
 
I again apologize for any inconvenience these errors may have caused.  Thank you 
for your attention to this matter. 
  

Regards, 
 

/s/ Steven T. Nourse    
 
 
cc: Parties of Record                    
 

Steven T. Nourse 
VP- Legal 
(614) 716-1608 (P) 
(614) 716-2014 (F) 
stnourse@aep.com 
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